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HIGHLIGHTS:  
 

MONSIGNOR HART AWARDED   

"GOLD ACE WINGS" 

  

The "Gold ACE Wings Award" was presented to 
Monsignor Hart, Wednesday night, at the Fort Worth 
Diocese Knights of Columbus Council meeting held at 
the KC Council 759 Hall.  The Monsignor conveyed a 
thank you and a message for the Knights and other 
groups that were present.  The message was 
inspirational to all of us who evangelize the sanctity of 
life, and he encouraged us to continue our work in the 
face of today's adversity and be visible in our 
programs and evangelization.   We are blessed to 
have such a supportive leader.  I thank the Diocesan 
Deputy and his officers in recognizing Monsignor 
Hart.    
  
Burnie Vaughn, Trustee Council 759, Keller. 
  
Footnote:   

   



 
     

 
 

Quick Links... 

KC 759 Website 

Hall Rental 

Council 759 Catering 
KC Headline Bistro 
Catholics Respect Life 
SEAS Home Page 
Franciscan Friars Begging 
List 
LifeSiteNews.com 

www.4thdegree2857.org.  

www.twitter.com/kofc759   
www.facebook.com/kofc759 
  

 

 

The Knights of Columbus Pro-Life Gold ACE Wings 
are the highest Pro-Life honor that the Texas Knights 
of Columbus present. They are the Texas State Pro-
Life Hall of Fame Award and are presented to a Knight 
that has proved himself to be an exemplary Pro Life 
Warrior. Monsignor Hart is a 4th Degree Sir Knight 
and a member of our Council. 
    

Saturday: 
- Pray at Planned Parenthood Abortion Mill 
- Installation of New Council Officer's and 
Grand Knight's Appreciation Dinner 
 
Sunday: 
Blood Drive after Masses 

Thursday: 
Council 759 Monthly Business Meeting 
 
OFFICERS OF COUNCIL 759  
Fraternal Year July 1, 2015 - June 30, 2016   
Grand Knight - SK Nic Stevens   
Deputy Grand Knight - Marc C Bollon  
Chancellor - Frank Adinolfi  
Advocate - SK Peter J Donnelly  
Warden - Eddie J Laguana  
Recorder - Edwin P McGillick  
Treasurer - James M Coffey (Mark)  
Three Year Trustee - SK Sean Arrossa  
Two Year Trustee - SK Daniel Porter  
One Year Trustee SK Mark D LeMay  
Inside Guard - SK James P Coles  
Inside Guard - Mark Tate  
Outside Guard - Theodore L Maturo Jr  
Outside Guard - Patrick E McGillick    
 

 

GOD BLESS AMERICA  
ONE NATION UNDER GOD!!! 
                  



 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

June 27 - Saturday  

Saturday of Prayer will be at 8:30 AM.  
We'll be meeting at the Pius XII Center (PCC) (Formation 
Building),  7:30 AM on Saturday to go as a caravan to at Planned 
Parenthood in Forth Worth. We seek to defend the unborn until we 
have secured their right to life, protected in law. Every time we pray in 
front of an abortion mill we are proclaiming the Gospel of life in a 
public square. We are also, prayerfully, making an abortionist 
concerned of us and accountable to God       
  
  
June 27th - Saturday 
Council 759 Officers Installation Dinner 
Agenda: 
4:00PM Corporate Communion Mass 
6:00PM Council 759 Officer's Installation 2015 - 2016 
6:30PM  Ladies Appreciation 
7:00PM  Dinner 
7:45PM  Grand Night Appreciation  
 
June 28th - Sunday 
BLOOD DRIVE. At the KC hall after Sunday Morning Masses. The blood 
that you give may very well save a life. Giving the gift of life to another 
is priceless.    
  
July 2  - Thursday  
KC Council 759 Monthly Business Meeting. Rosary at 6:30PM.  
Business Meeting at 7:00PM.  
 
July 12  - Sunday     
Burrito Sunday. Cooks at 5:00AM, Rollers at 6:30AM. We need sellers 
after all Masses. The more sellers we have the more money we have for 
our charities. 
 
July 16th - Thursday  
Council 759 Officers Meeting at KC Hall 7:00PM. 
 
August 3rd - Monday 
2015 Religious Appreciation Dinner at St Bartholomews. Tickets $25, 
Table Sponsorship $100. 
  
August 8th - Saturday   
3rd Annual Hawaiian Falls Family Outing. Open to all bring some 
friends. Price is $18 per person; includes food and water. We will have 
our own pavilion.  
  
October 3rd - Saturday 
Gospel of Life Celebration and Balloon Rosary 
The format will be like last year's, but better:  
Pancake breakfast  
Mass 
Launch the rosary 
More pancakes 



  
October 4th - Sunday 
Keller Life Chain on Respect Life Sunday. 
 
October 9th - 11th - Friday - Sunday 
October Fall Fest   
  
November 7th - Saturday 
Bishop's Annual Pro-Life Banquet  
It's with great joy that I inform you that we have a keynote speaker for 
this year's Respect Life Gala: Texas First Lady Cecilia Abbott.  
If you would like to know more about Mrs. Abbott, the following link 
contains her bio: http://gov.texas.gov/firstlady  
  
  
  

 

 

Prayer Requests   

God, our Father, walk through my house and take away 

all my worries and illnesses and please watch over and 

heal my family and friends in God's name, Amen.  
For the health of Bishop Michael Olson, Monsignor. 
E. James Hart, Fr. Gary Geurtz, Fr. Jim McGhee, Fr. Dennis 
Smith, Father Glen Mullan, our Deacons, the CFR's and all 
our Clergy.    
  
May the Lord bless and guide Pope Francis as he leads his 
flock. 
  
For the health of Pope Emeritus Benedict. 
  
May the Lord bless and guide Bishop Michael Olson as he 
leads his flock.       
   
REPOSE OF THE SOUL:  
Our Brother Knights who have gone before us.   
  
Robert Emlong, father-in-law of Bro Mike Oropeza. 
morning.  Please keep Bro. Mike's wife, Tammy and their 
family in your prayers during this time. 
  
Ms Kathy McElroy, mother-in-law of Bro Kevin 
Fiorentino.  Please keep Bro. Kevin, his wife and their 
family in yoiur prayers during this time. 
  
  
FOR HEALTH AND HEALING:   

Tim Miller, cousin of Brother Tom and wife Betty Marzano. 



 
Diego Arrossa , 6 year old nephew of Grand Knight. 
 
UPDATE JUNE 24th  
Council 759 Chaplin SK Father Jim McGhee and his wife 
Ann were both in the hospital this past week but have been 
released and are resting at home.    
 
SK Tom Sheely   
 

Father Edmundo Rodriguez, our retreat leader for all of our 
Council 759 retreats, and the Jesuits at The Montserrat 
Retreat House. 
  
Father of SK Ken Baker DD District Thirteen  
  
Barbara Harris mother-in-law of Brother Franco Deras  
  
Cheryl Radford  
  
Mary Ann Casper wife of SK Tony Casper.   
  
SK Chris Gomez.  
 
Lady Moria Jones wife of SK Tom Jones. 
 
Nita Roach wife of Brother Knight John W. Roach. 
  
Lois Savoy, wife of our Brother Tim Savoy.  Lois was 
diagnosed with lung cancer. 
   
Connor Olympia  
  
Emily McClintick and prayers for her family. 
  
Ann Mears, daughter of SK Tom Jones    
  
SK John Donovan's wife.    
  
Brother Ray Florez Jr.   
  
Lady Debbie Meyer, wife of SK Rob Meyer.  
    
Lady Maxine Propp wife of SK Bob Propp.  
  
Brother Johnny Pelzel.     
  
Velma Garcia wife of SK Ug Garcia.    
   



Brother Joe Vedda Sr. 
   

  
SPECIAL NEEDS: 
   

For those Brothers and Sisters who are suffering and need 
our prayers.   
  

May God's grace be with all those in their time of need. 
     
For an end to the scourge of abortion. 
  
For all those out of work or concerned about the future of 
their jobs. 
  
In thanksgiving for the leadership of our Bishops, Priests 
and Clergy in standing up for and teaching the Truth 
  
For our Country and its leaders - especially the "pro-
choice" Catholics that they see the truth. 
 
For the Christians around the world who are being 
persecuted and murdered because of their faith in Jesus 
Christ.  
  
For our military who protect our freedom.    
     
For our veterans who have served to protect our 
freedom.                                                                                      

 

  

A Message From Pro Life Director - 
Brother Tim Johnson  
Contact Tim at: 
TNT9232001@sbcglobal.net  
                   
June 27 - Saturday  
Saturday of Prayer will be at 8:30 AM.  
We'll be meeting at the Pius XII Center (PCC) (Formation 
Building),  7:30 AM on Saturday to go as a caravan to at Planned 
Parenthood in Forth Worth. We seek to defend the unborn until we 
have secured their right to life, protected in law. Every time we pray in 
front of an abortion mill we are proclaiming the Gospel of life in a 
public square. We are also, prayerfully, making an abortionist 
concerned of us and accountable to God     
  

 



Pro-Life ACE Wings Award   
  
TEXAS KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Pro-Life ACE Wings Award 
Application 
  
Pro-Life without Apology, without Compromise, and without Exception 
   
  
Form is available on the Knights of Columbus web site, 
www.tkofc.org.  
  
  
  

 

  

Message from Church Director 
Ed Leal  
    
  
Friday, June 26, 2015 
  
The Holy Spirit Gives us Power 
  
Perhaps you've heard the saying, "The Holy Spirit gives us power to 
live the Christian life."  This is true.  God wants you to live Jesus' 
teachings, yet he's aware that you can't do it by yourself.  But when the 
Holy Spirit empowers you, you can!  And when people around you see 
true Christianity in action, it inspires them to believe in God.  Your very 
life becomes a witness.  The Holy Spirit also empowers you to speak 
out and tell others how Jesus changed your life.  
  
Scripture verse - Acts 1:8 
  
"You shall receive power when the Holy Spirit has come upon you; and 
you shall be witnesses to me."  
 
  
  

 

 

Squire's Corner 
If you have a male youth age 10 to 18 - please encourage them to 
become Knights. The first best step is to have them join the Columbian 
Squires. 
  
Please ask them to consider and see Brothers Dale Shipman, Kevin 
Bast, Miguel Chaidez or Ray Antio for questions or assistance. 
  
Next Business Meetings July 5 - 3PM at the Knight's Hall. 
  
The Annual Convention is here! Meet at the Knight's Hall on Friday - 
6/26/15 at 1PM and let Mr. Shipman that you will be joining. 
  



Upcoming Events: 

• Next Business Meeting - July 5, 2015 

• Texas State Squires Convention - June 26 - June 28 - GET 
YOUR REGISTRATIONS TO YOUR COUNSELORS! Meet at 
Knights Hall on Friday - 1PM 

• Squire recruiting "Lock-in" planning sessions under way - 
bring your ideas to the next business meeting 

• All Squire musicians, please provide your input on what 
musical piece to play at the Retirement Center and provide to 
Hector. 

  
Esto Dignus. 
 
  
   
  

   

Our Seminarians:  

   
  
Seminarian Joseph Keating   Birthday  05/10     E-Mail 
joe_keating510@hotmail.com 
Joe Keating  
Pontifical North American College 
00120 Vatican City State 
Deacon Date: October 2015  
Ordination Date: Summer of 2016     
  
   
Seminarian  Brother Jason Allan - Council 759  
jwallan1216@gmail.com   
  
  
Seminarian Brother Jonathan Demma, Council 759, son of 
Brother Mike Demma. 
 jonathan.demma@live.com 
  
  
Seminarian and Brother Knight Ricky Diaz, Council 759 is 
spending the summer in Ranger Texas. 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


